
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extraordinary announcement 

 

Personnel change in the Management of the Zwack Unicum Plc.  

 
 

 

The Zwack Unicum Plc. is hereby announcing that, as Dr. Gábor Segesváry, Human Resource 

Director, is going into retirement in the near future, as of today, the post of human resource 

director will be filled by Orsolya Virágh.  

  

 

Budapest, 1 August 2018 

 

Zwack Unicum Plc.  
 


